
  

Kiwi Flyer 

2 3 R D  S E P T E M B E R  

H E A D T E A C H E R :   

M I S S  S  R A E B U R N  

Dates for your  

diary: 

26th September—Flu 

Vaccination Day 

29th September—

Macmillan Mufti and Cake 

Day 

30 September—INSET day 

12th and 13th October —

Parents Consultations 

19th October—Last Day of 

Term 

20th-28th October– Half 

Term 

31st October– Back to 

school 

11th November—

Remembrance Day 

Week Beginning 14th 

November—Road Safety 

Week 

18th November– Children 

in Need Day 

Week Beginning 21st 

November– Anti bullying 

week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kiwi News 
 

 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
It’s been another busy week here at Kiwi, 

all be it a slightly shorter one, having had 

the Bank Holiday on Monday.  Children 

are well established in their routines and 

it is great to see activities, such as our 

school council, taking place again.  This 

term, school council are looking at our 

playground provision and purchasing 

some new equipment for the children to 

use at playtimes.  Next week is another 4 

day week, as we have one of our 5 annual 

INSET days on Friday 30th, where we are 

receiving training for our new phonics 

scheme.  Don’t forget that Thursday 29th 

is our Macmillan coffee morning and cake 

sale (Mufti for children) and you should 

have received a separate email about 

that. We would love it if you could make 

us some cakes! 

 

Regards  

Susan Raeburn 

 

Macmillan Cake and Mufti Day–  
We are delighted to be able to run our annual Macmillan coffee morning again 
after a break due to Covid.  This is a charity dear to many of our hearts and for 
this year especially to Miss Raeburn, who will be running the London Marathon in 
aid of Macmillan on 2nd October.  We will therefore be holding a Mufti Day (try to 
wear something green and suggested £1 donation!) for the children, plus a cake 
sale (50p a cake).  In addition, we are holding a coffee morning (with delicious 
cakes) for parents and carers, straight after drop off (09.00 until 10.00).  Tradition-
ally this has always been a fun and social event and we would love to see you for 
a chat and catch up.  
Also, if you would like to make us some cakes to sell we would be really grate-
ful.  If you can help us with donating cakes, please sign up on our gateway sys-
tem.  
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 29th September! 



 

Job Vacancies  

Please see our school website for more details 

on cleaning jobs or contact our admin team.  

We care also currently advertising for Teaching 

and Teaching assistant roles. Information on 

these can be found at  

https://jobs.wiltshire.gov.uk/ 

Please remember we are a no smoking site. 

Can we also politely request that parents do 

not smoke while waiting in line at gates to col-

lect their children.  

FLU Vaccination 
     
If your child is in Year R to Year 6 from September 2022 is therefore eligible for a 
free Nasal Childhood Flu Vaccination.   
  
The immunisation team will be visiting your child’s school on: Monday 26th September 2022  
   
Seasonal flu vaccination remains one of the most important public health interventions to protect 
individuals and prevent the spread of infection to those most at risk in society. This contributes to 
reduce morbidity, mortality and hospitalisation associated with flu at a time when the NHS and so-
cial care will be managing winter pressures, potentially including further outbreaks of COVID-19.   
For this reason, it is essential we deliver the vaccine to as many children as possible.  
  
Full information about this live vaccination, including frequently asked questions and access to the 
NHS England information, are available when accessing the link.  We recommend you discuss this 
vaccination with your child prior to the date of vaccination.   

School Attendance Award Winners: 

Week commencing: 23th September 2022: 

Aratoro — 99.1% 

Well done Aratoro 

Attendance 

No Nuts! 

Remember we are a nut free school. We have several people 

in school with nut allergies. We ask that parents remain vigilant 

in this and check all packaging for items of food brought into 

school including things in lunch boxes and sweets for birthdays. 

Nuts can easily be brought in by accident in nut spreads and 

cereal bars, we ask that you support us in checking all items 

brought into school. . We have had our school nurse in this 

week delivering epi-pen training. We thank you for your support 

in this area.  

Open days  

 

 

Do you have a child starting school in September 2023? Or 
do you know a friend that does? 
Would you like a look round to see what we do at Kiwi 
Our open day dates are as follows  
Monday 17th October 1:30 
Wednesday 19th October 9.30 
Monday 14th November 1.30pm 
Wednesday 30th November 9,30am 



Kiwi Gallery     
 

'In year 4 we have been exploring our new text - 'The Wild Robot' 

and have designed and built our own robots which interesting 

features to ensure they can survive the wilderness!  

'In year 5 we practiced practical maths with place value! ‘ 


